
Friday 28th January 2022  -  Newsletter 

 

FOTLA AGM   -  FOTLA will be holding their AGM on Monday 7th February 

at 2pm. The PTA plays a vital part in the school community and all        

parents, as members of FOTLA, are invited to support the AGM. This is your 

chance to hear and see how the funds you have helped to raise are    

being used for the benefit of the children in our school. Or maybe you 

would like to nominate yourself to become a committee member? If you 

would like more information please contact Helen, Hazel or Ali or speak to 

the school office. 

 

Covid  -  . As Covid guidance is changing frequently please keep            

up-to-date with Covid updates on the Aspire web page using the link be-

low. There is also a link to this on our website  

Coronavirus (COVID-19) - The Aspire Academy Trust  

 

Chinese New Year  1st February  -  To help 

celebrate the Chinese New Year there will 

be a special Chinese inspired menu for 

the day. This will be instead of the normal 

menu. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-covid-19


 

Hub Councillor -  Are you passionate about improving the outcomes for  

pupils? We have a Hub Councillor vacancy at Truro Learning                 

Academy.  You will work with the Head of School and other Hub Councillors 

in the Aspire Academy Trust to monitor progress and assess the impact of 

academy improvement.  If you are interested in school governance, and 

believe you have the skills and time available, then please contact the 

school office for more details.   

 

School Council  -  Our nominated pupil councillors will be commencing 

their meetings and our focus this term will be on Eco warriors and              

encouraging people to recycle. We have also discussed how we can   

fundraise for the school. We can’t wait to put their ideas and views into 

practice 

 

Teacher Training courses If you are interested in 

teaching, join our Aspire training courses for more in-

formation. 

 

 

 

       

 

                                           Free Coding Day  



  

 

February 18th  -  Inset Day 

February 21st –February 25th -  Half term 

February 28th  -  Children back to school after half term 

 

Pupil recognition 

 

 

 

 

TLA Star worker - For their achievements for the 

week. Well Done ! 

Reception Peter 

Year 1 Austin and Chloe 

Year 2 Freya and Connie 

Year 3 Rocco and Toby 

Year 4 Amelia, Freya, Layla and Lacie—Blu 

Year 5 Hollie and Riley 

Year 6 Kornel and Aiman 

TLA Community worker  -  For living by the 

school values. Well Done !  

Reception Rosie 

Year 1 Jenan and Lucas 

Year 2 Izzy and Harley H 

Year 3 Calleigh and Finley 

Year 4 Jamie and Brody 

Year 5 Kai and The class footballers 

Year 6 Toby, Ryley and Josie 

TLA Home worker  -  For fantastic home  

learning. Well Done! 

Reception Danielle 

Year 1 Sebastian 

Year 2 Maddison and Poppy 

Year 3 Isaac, Eva - Rose and James 

Year 4 Morwenna and Charlie 

Year 5 Emily, Emmie and Ethel 

Year 6 Richie and Skye 

TLA Head of School - For their outstanding  

commitment to the TLA values. Well Done! 

Reception Willow 

Year 1 Sophia-Rose and Joey 

Year 2 Harley B and Noah 

Year 3 Jack and Stan 

Year 4 Zoe and Morwenna 

Year 5 Laycee and Logan 

Year 6 Harrison and David 


